
 

 

Insurance Participation Changes 

 

 

 

While there are a lot of insurance changes happening in the healthcare field, what does 

it mean to you, when your provider becomes out of network?  

 

It simply means that if there is a difference between OUR fee and the Allowable Fee set 

by your insurance, you are responsible for the difference.  This difference is commonly, 

but not always a small amount.   

 

YOU HAVE A CHOICE, and we hope you choose us!  We are happy to file ANY dental 

insurance and we hope that you will continue to let our excellent staff at Crossroads 

Family Dentistry serve your dental needs.  

 

Over the months ahead, we will be phasing out of network with Ameritas, Metlife, 

Guardian, Aetna, Principal, Reliance and Delta’s PPO plan.    

 

We will stay in network with Delta Premiere plans and Anthem’s 300 plan only. 

 

Crossroads Family Dentistry also provides our In-House Membership Plan (KLEER) for 

anyone that may need an alternative to insurance. Please feel free to ask the staff any 

questions about this plan. It’s a great way to plan for your dental care, with a reasonable 

annual, or monthly fee for anyone who chooses to opt out of dental insurance.   


